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October 3, 2023

Dear SWHS Families,

On Thursday, October 12 South Windsor High School will offer the Connecticut PSAT School Day for 9th, 10th &
11th graders. Important information for 12th graders can be found below.

ALL 12th Graders:
The fall season is especially busy for seniors as they manage a variety of responsibilities including their classes,
preparing Capstone projects, and continuing with post-secondary planning. To support our seniors, we are
providing the following options for Thursday, October 12:

● Present their completed Capstone project in person at SWHS or virtually from 7:25 - 11:25
● Work on college application materials including college essays, completing the Common Application, etc.
● Participate in a college visit

We hope the options (as outlined above) are helpful for the Class of 2024!

Capstone Presentation Sign Up: To sign up to present please fill out the Google Form on the Capstone

Experience webpage. You have until October 5th at 2:00 pm to complete the Google Form. Every individual

needs to fill out their own copy of the Google Form, this also pertains to members of a group. We will be unable

to schedule you for a presentation time slot if you do not complete the sign up form.

Sincerely,

Frank Rizzuto

Principal
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